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CESSATION OF QUARTERLY REPORTING AND NEXT FINANCIAL RESULTS RELEASE 
 
 

The Board of Directors of Top Global Limited (the “Company”) wishes to inform shareholders that the 
Company will cease to provide announcements of the quarterly unaudited financial results with immediate 
effect pursuant to the amendments to Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“SGX-ST”) Main 
Board Rules which took effect from 7 February 2020. 
 
The Company will release announcements pertaining to unaudited financial statements on a semi-annual 
basis, in respect of the first half of its financial year and in respect of the second half of its financial year and 
for the full financial year. 
 
Accordingly, the Company will not be announcing its financial statements for the first quarter for the financial 
period ended 31 March 2020. The Company’s next financial results release shall be in respect of the six-
month period ending 30 June 2020, which will be announced no later than 14 August 2020. 
 
The Company will continue to keep shareholders updated on material developments relating to the Company 
and the Group in compliance with its continuing disclosure obligations, as and when appropriate. 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
Hano Maeloa 
Chief Executive Officer and Executive Director 
6 March 2020 


